

Town Clerk: Martin Clark Woodleigh, Flatts Road Barnard Castle, DL12 8AA

01833 690970 clerk@barnardcastletowncouncil.gov.uk

PRESS RELEASE September 2023

Public Statement

The Town Council has been undertaking a review of spending to best suit the current needs of the town.

After a full meeting of the council in May 2022, a reorganisation and refocusing of activities has been agreed.

To best deliver this, changes are being made to the council operations and, as part of the process, long-standing Services Officer Yvette Farren will be leaving the council this summer.

Town Mayor, Laura Drew commented the council have recognised Yvette's contribution to the town whilst in post and have collectively stated, "We would like to thank Yvette for the many years of loyal service to the council and wish her well in her future endeavours."

Notes for editors: